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Subject: lnvitation to promote participation in lnternational Telecommunication
Union (lTU) Kaleidoscope 2024

Respected Madam/Sir,

The Ministry of Communications, Department of Telecommunications is organizing
Kaleidoscope 2024, an international conference hosted by lnternational
Telecommunication Union (lTU) in New Delhi in October, 2024. fhe ITU Kaleidoscope
2024 conlerence is a platform dedicated to advancing research, innovation and sharing
of insights on the future of telecommunications & lnformation & Communication
Technology (lCT)- technologies, policies and practices that contribute to sustainable
development goals.

The DoT has proposed to call for papers for Kaleidoscope 2024 lrom Higher Education
lnstitutions (HEls). Call for Papers document floated by ITU having details of themes and
topics is attached. The last date for submission of papers is 29.4.2024.

The Higher Educational lnstitutions are requested to widely publicize the Call for papers
for Kaleidoscope 2024 and encourage, support and promole participation of the students
and faculty members. Further, the details about the conference are available at the
link: https://www.itu.inUen/lTU-T/academia/kaleidoscope/Pages/default.aspx.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

we

https://www.itu.int/en/ITU-T/academia/kaleidoscope/Pages/default.aspx











